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Thursday, 31 July 2025 
 
 

What works are coming up?  
Townsville City Council recently advised plans to 
undertake rockfall protection and slope 
stabilisation remedial works along the Stanley 
Street cutting and Castle Hill Road.  
 
Council is preparing to commence works on 
Stanley Street on Friday 8 August 2025. This will 
involve closure of the road at the Stanley Street 
cutting. A detour map has been included with this 
notification. 
 
When will the works take place? 
 

Location Stanley Street cutting and Castle Hill 
Road, Townsville City 
 

Timing Council expects to commence Stanley 
Street works at the 8 August 2025, 
with construction activities to take 
two (2) months to complete. 

Hours Regular work hours are from 
7am to 5pm, Monday through 
Friday. In exceptional cases, 
Council may require activities 
outside these hours. 

 
Funding 
This project is funded by Townsville City Council. 
 
What will the works include? 
As part of these works, Council will: 

• remove unstable portions of the slope 
• shape the remaining slope to a consistent 

grade 
• install rock dowels, soil nails and rockfall 

mesh 
• apply shotcrete as required. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What does this mean for me? 
If you live in or are travelling through the area, you 
may experience: 

• construction machinery and vehicle 
movement 

• increased levels of dust, noise, and 
vibrations 

• temporary traffic changes, including on-
street parking availability, lane and road 
closures, minor traffic delays and reduced 
speed limits. 
 

Contact us 
To find out more about these works or the project, 
please contact us on the details below. 
 
Project Manager: Thilina Dilshan 

13 48 10 (business hours)  

enquiries@townsville.qld.gov.au. 

Visit townsville.qld.gov.au and search: 
 ‘Castle Hill Road & Stanley Street Slope 
Remediation’. 
 
A local contractor, Shamrock Civil, is delivering 
these works on behalf of Council. 
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